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Eglin AFB, Florida An explosive accident occurred at the Naval EOD school involving a
contractor. Details of the explosion are under investigation but Navy officials did announce the
accident occurred at the D-52 range, one of four demolition training areas at the school.

According to spokesperson for Eglin AFB, the contractor was airlifted to a medical facility and is in
stable condition with non-life-threatening injuries. No students or staff at the school were injured.
An investigation into the explosion's cause is underway.
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